
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

________________________ 

 

SURVEY SERVICES  

________________________ 

 

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO BID 

________________________ 
 

The Department of Infrastructure intends to award a contract for the provision of survey services 

for the design and implementation of the Carter Rey Boulevard Project. 

 

The project is funded by the Government of Anguilla. 

 

This invitation for submission of proposals is open to all suitably qualified companies or firms or 

public or semi-public agencies.  

 

Bidding documents can be collected at the Ministry of Finance between the hours of 8:00am and 

4:00pm.  

 

Proposals should be submitted in English in sealed envelopes and clearly marked ‘Surveying 

Services Proposal for the Carter Rey Boulevard Project’ and addressed to: 

 

The Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Unit 

Ministry of Finance 

The Secretariat 

The Valley 

Anguilla 

 

The deadline for the submission is 12:00 noon on Tuesday 22
nd

 April 2014.  Kindly note that all 

submitted proposals will be opened publicly at 2:00pm on Tuesday 22
nd

 April 2014. 

 

 

 

09
th

 April, 2014 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


